

GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Together we care, together we succeed



Dear Parents and Children,

We will be celebrating the 'World Autism Acceptance Week' at Gig Mill School on Tuesday 28th March.

We would like the children to wear **one item** of clothes that is different to their normal school uniform to show their favourite colour e.g. a red shirt, a coloured bow tie, a blue jumper, yellow skirt etc., **rest of clothes must be school uniform**.

During this special day children will discuss what Autism means. The children will think about what they can do to help children who have Autism and the children will also learn how having Autism isn't just about finding things difficult, it is also about having incredible strengths.

Kind Regards

Mrs Suchomski- Assistant Head Teacher, DSL, Inclusion Lead

And

Mrs Jackson- Teacher in Charge of the ASD BASE